
1.  Have you ever joined a MAGIC zoom Meeting? 

2.  Check which parts are important to you. 

3. For the current meetings, should we eliminate presentations  
and simply offer Questions & Answers? 

4. Should the meetings be every month?  …………………………………..
    Should the meetings be every other month?   ………………………… 
   Should the meetings be eliminated?    …………………………………….
 

5.  Would you prefer the monthly meetings be in person?    …………. 
    Or do you prefer the monthly meetings via Zoom?    …………………… 

6.  Before the pandemic the MAGIC group offered classes for 
 a fee. Are you interested in taking classes? 
 (assuming the subject was useful for you) 

7.  How useful or interesting is the Newsletter?

The Mac Appreciation Group of Island County is a volunteer computer help group. The group 
offers three main sources of information:  
	 the MAGIC Website,  
	 the MAGIC Monthly Newsletter 
	 the monthly Zoom Meetings.  
The MAGIC directors would like your input for the organization be effective in continuing to 
offer computer help. 
All respondents will be entered into a $50 Apple gift card drawing.

MAGIC Group Focus Questionnaire

Comments 
& 
Suggestions

Please return this questionnaire to: magicmug@whidbey.net

Considerably 
Somewhat
Not so much

Choose one

Choose one


